
 

Republic of the Philippines 

ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL 
 
 

19 October 2020 
 
 

Mr. Xyrel John Balentoza 
Account Executive 
Presentation Solutions  
American Technologies, Inc. 
#5 Ideal St. cor. Mccollough Addition Hills, 
Mandaluyong City, Philippines 

 
Dear Mr. Balentoza: 

 
Subject: Notice of Award 

 
We are pleased to notify you that your price quotation for Short Throw Projector 

for the amount of One Hundred Seventeen Thousand Pesos (Php117,000.00) inclusive of 

appropriate taxes has been accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 32, series of 

2020. 

 
In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by 

signing at the portion provided below. 

 
Thank you for your kind attention. 

 
       Very truly yours, 

  
 
                    (original signed) 

 MEL GEORGIE B. RACELA 
      Executive Director 

 
Conforme: 
American Technologies, Inc. 

      
                    (original signed) 
 

XYREL JOHN BALENTOZA 
 

Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative 
 

Date:- 1-0-/22-/2-02-0 --- 
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